
Site Report – Levelock – January 2025 
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Kathy Touring/Head Teacher 

 

Photos & Description of Activities and Events 
 

 
 
Students prepare snacks for the community holiday celebration. 
 
Levelock basketball was undefeated at the Jamboree and looks forward to repeating the feat in Chignik Lake 
later this month. 

Personnel Update 
We welcome Rob Fagerquist’s return to Levelock as Secondary Teacher for the remainder of the 2025 year. 
We are still currently seeking a Preschool teacher. 

Classroom Highlights 
Students completed the place-based Tiny House project which focused on problem solving, planning, and 
geometry. 

LSAC Activity 
LSAC met on  to discuss staffing, attendance and graduation for this year. The next meeting is Jan 13, 2025
scheduled for Feb 6. 

Community Engagement  
The winter holiday celebration continued into January with the traditional song celebrations to welcome the 
new year and bring good fortune to the village. Night Gym continues to enjoy community participation in 
basketball scrimmages. 
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Professional Development 
Faculty attended the virtual MTSS pre-conference and district In-service days in January. PLC meetings are 
ongoing. 

Pupil % Attendance K-12 
Attendance for the month of January was 78% 

Student and Staff Safety 
We look forward to a visit from Kumi Rattenburg in February to discuss safety and health issues. 

Other 
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